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    26th May 2016  

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

Year Five and Six Relationships and Sex Education 

In Term Six, Year Five and Year Six will be learning about a ‘Changing Me’.  
We will be teaching the same content as previous years, as reflected by the 
School’s Policy, but after much research we have decided to use different, 
more up to date resources, which are part of our whole school PSHE 
curriculum. 
 
In Year Five the children will be learning to: 

 Explain and describe how a girl’s and boy’s body changes during 
puberty. 

 Understand the importance of looking after themselves physically and 
emotionally. 

 
In Year Six the children will be learning to: 

 Understand that sexual intercourse can lead to conception and that is 
how babies are usually made.  

 Identify what they are looking forward to about becoming a teenager. 

 Understand that growing up brings responsibility.  

 

You are invited to view the materials being used and discuss any concerns on 
Wednesday 15th June from 3.15pm – 4.00pm. 

 

Our RSE policy can be seen on our website. Please sign the reply slip to 
acknowledge receipt of this letter and indicate whether you will be viewing the 
materials and return it to school as soon as possible.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Annarella Knight 

RSE Leader 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year Five and Six Relationships and Sex Education 

 

I acknowledge receipt of the letter advising me that lessons on relationships 
and sex education will begin in Term Six. 
I will / will not be attending on 15th June (please delete as applicable) 
 
Name of child…………………………………… Year group…………………….. 
 
Signature……………………………………. 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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